
 
 
 
 
 

9th September 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of the package of support provided to our Year 11 students in preparation for 

their forthcoming exams, all subject areas are offering after school additional studies. 

Subject teachers are using current performance data and predictions to highlight 

specific students who are required to attend sessions in order to support continued 

progress towards their target grades.  

 

EBACC subjects will follow a two-week timetable as shown below and where subjects 

are highlighted in bold, it is an expectation they attend all additional study lessons. 

For other subjects shown in the table below, selected students will be informed by their 

subject teacher of their required attendance; parents will also be notified. This will 

commence week beginning 19th September, and will be week 2 of the timetable.  

 

Week  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  

1 Maths  History  Science 

2 Geography Spanish  English  

 

For option subjects, class teachers will contact you for your child’s attendance. This 

will run weekly for this Half Term (HT1) 3pm to 3.50pm. Option subjects will change for 

HT2. The subjects being offered for additional study in HT1 are: 

      

• Hospitality and Catering 

• Art 

• iMedia 

• Enterprise 

 

If your child has not been requested to attend a specific subject lesson, the Learning 

Resource Centre (LRC) will be available every week - Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday evenings 3-3.50pm for students to complete any further work/revision they 

feel necessary. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continuing support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Miss F Gibbs 

Teacher of Physical Education 

Lead Teacher of Enrichment  
 
 


